
 

 

      Todd Road Weekend Closures 
FROM  8PM FRIDAY TO 5AM MONDAY 
 
Closure 1:   AUGUST 22 to 25                               Closure 3:   SEPTEMBER 5 to 8 
Closure 2:   AUGUST 29 to 1 SEPTEMBER          Closure 4:   SEPTEMBER 12 to 15 
  
As part of the Port Capacity Project at Webb Dock, works along Todd Road have been scheduled to 
commence the conversion of the existing roundabouts to fully controlled intersections. 
 

 
 
The nature of the works requires the full closure of Todd Road over four weekends during which time traffic 
diversions will be in operation. Access to and from Webb Dock and businesses in proximity to the works 
will be maintained via these detour routes which have been approved by VicRoads. 
 
The enclosed brochure shows the detour routes for each of the weekend closures which will commence  
with the northern roundabout before moving to the southern roundabout and along Todd Road,              
north of Williamstown Road. We would be grateful if you would please distribute the enclosed brochure       
to your staff, drivers and customers.  
 
Live works updates can also be accessed at:   
portcapacity.portofmelbourne.com/webbdocklive 

All hazards or observations should be reported immediately to the number below 

24 hour Project Contact & Reporting Line - call 1800 451 056 
 

 
For daily works updates or to register for free text alerts visit 
http://portcapacity.portofmelbourne.com/webbdocklive  
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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com  

 portcapacity.portofmelbourne.com   
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